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Permissions Form 

As we have now introduced Twitter, new permission forms have been sent out for every pupil – 

please sign and return these to the School Office by Tuesday 16th January. 

Twitter - Follow us @drwalker_s   

 

Dr Walker’s Happy Helpers 

Would you like to help at events in the school? Have you got some free time to help raise funds for 

the school? We are looking to create a group of helpers who will be called upon to help with school 

organised events. Cheryl Fry (Parent/School Netball coach) has been asked to coordinate this group 

for the school. The organisation of events will be done by the school with the support of the Happy 

Helpers.  

Please contact Cheryl Fry on 07932 325750 if you would like to go onto the list of Happy Helpers.  

 

Book sale  

To celebrate World Book Day we will be having a second hand book sale so all the children get an 

opportunity to have a nearly new book to take home. Have you got any books you would like to 

donate? Please bring them to the School Office.  

 

Clubs News 

Mr Watts has spaces in both of his clubs - Year 4/5/6 Football and Year 2/3/4 Dodgeball. 

We need a minimum of 10 pupils for Football club to run so please fill in your form and bring payment 

by Monday 15th for this club to continue.  

Please collect an application form from the School Office for either of these clubs. 

 
Year 1 parents – Phonics Workshop Tuesday 16th January – 2.45pm  

Only for Year 1 parents, please come along for some useful information regarding the phonics 

screening.  

 

 

 

 

 

At Dr Walker’s School we develop Respect and Responsibility, 

Build Perseverance and Creativity, 

Combine Christian values with Courage and Compassion for us to become successful British Citizens. 

 

http://www.drwalkersfyfield.ik.org/


Dates for your diary 

 
 Celebration Assembly – every Friday at 2.45pm (unless notified otherwise) 

 Tuesday 16th January – Phonics Workshop - YEAR 1 PARENTS ONLY 

 Thursday 8th February – Parents evening 4.00-7.30pm (letter to be sent out shortly so you 

can book your preferred time)  

 Thursday 18th January is National Winnie the Pooh day! Please encourage 

your child to have school dinner as we will be having a special Honey sponge to 

celebrate. During our dinner together we will be thinking about all of the 

characters and how we are like them. Mrs Larkin is a Tigger! What character 

would you be? 

 1st March is World Book day and we will be having some special events in school – Miss Morley 

will be sending a letter out soon with more details.  

 

******** 

This week in assembly we spoke about the value of prayer, it can help us reflect, relax and 

guide us in different decisions.  

 

The children all worked together to write a prayer for our newsletter. The children can 

write a prayer for the newsletter and one will be picked every week, this will be read in 

Celebration assembly.  

 

Dear God 

Please help us to thankful and respectful. Thank you for nature and the world. Help us to 

concentrate in class and do our best. Sorry for being rude and unkind, we made a mistake. 

Help us to be creative and kind. 

Amen 
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